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Message to all Members and Clubs 

 

I am very pleased to advise that the Governance Review Report is now available for clubs and 

members to consider.  

The report is available following the link provided in the bulletin accompanying this letter.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Paul Cameron and the GRC members for the many 

hours of work associated with preparing the Governance Review Report, the recommendations 

have been discussed by your executive and fully endorsed. 

 

We encourage you to read the report in full and circulate and discuss with your club members.  

 

The Governance Review Committee members, in each region, will now meet with club 

representatives seeking their endorsement for the report and its recommendations to allow 

remits to be presented at a SGM in April prior to the Annual General Meeting. The regional 

meetings are expected to take place prior to March 5.  

 

The Special General Meeting followed by the Annual General Meeting are both scheduled for 

the same day, April 20 in Wellington.  

 

I urge you to appoint your representatives and attend these very important meetings as the next 

step in the process; “to grow the game” 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email. 

Kind regards 

Rob Henry 
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